



21 September 2017

LMy/DE

Headteacher: Stephen Brady BSc(Hons)



Dear Parent/Carer

It gives me great pleasure to invite your son/daughter to the Year 11 Prom 2018. This is an occasion that students look forward to for a long time in advance, so I thought some initial information would be useful.

The Prom will take place on Friday 13 July 2018, from 7.00pm until 11.00pm at The Chase Hotel Ross- On-Wye.

We hope that those attending will experience a wonderful evening with a sit down meal, a non-alcoholic drinks reception, a photographer, awards, prizes and a disco. Students will however need to pay for their own drinks on the night.

Students have been fully informed in an assembly taken on 7 September 2017 that in order to attend the Year 11 Prom there are expectations that must be met. Firstly, students must behave in the manner that Dene Magna expects for the duration of Year 11. Students must have 95% attendance or above from September 2017 – Year 11 study leave. If students do not comply with our expectations, then their invitation will be revoked and any payments refunded. However, this and all decisions regarding admittance to these events are at the discretion of the Assistant Head teacher/Head of House and, like all other decisions made at school, individual circumstances will always be taken into account. Heads of House will work closely with students to ensure all warnings and consequences are clearly communicated with both yourself and your son/daughter. If your son/daughter is making poor behaviour choices in school then the Head of House will notify you immediately when they occur.

I do hope that your son/daughter will attend what, I am sure, will be a very enjoyable evening that will mark the culmination of five years at Dene Magna School. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me at l.mccarthy@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Liza McCarthy Assistant Head teacher Pastoral

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU • Tel: 01594 542370 • Fax: 01594 544862 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk • email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell

Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos, GL17 ODU. Company number 7695544















